
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The U.S. Department of Commerce, Economic Development Administration (EDA) is 

considering a request for Federal assistance from the Village of Questa to construct a Business 

Park in the Village of Questa, Taos County, New Mexico.  Pursuant to the National 

Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and the National Historic Preservation Act (NHPA), EDA is 

conducting an assessment of the potential of the proposed project to affect the environment 

and/or historic properties.  Notice is hereby given that the project is proposed to be located in, 

or may affect, a floodplain and/or wetland as defined by Executive Order (EO) 11988 and/or 

EO 11990. 

The project will be a total build out of a Business Park site including roadways, drainage 

system, water and sanitary sewer, signage, traffic and parking, roadway lighting and utilities 

connections. Completion of the project will allow committed and prospective tenants to 

immediately move into the Business Park with all infrastructure elements in place to support, 

continue and expand their business.  The project will be located on a thirty (30) acre commercial 

subdivision located in the northern portion of the Village of Questa, adjacent to and west of NM 

Highway 522 between Llano Road and Evergreen Road. The address for a structure already in 

this commercial subdivision is 2638 NM-522, Questa, NM 87556. Project information is 

available for review at the Questa Municipal Office, located at 2500 Old State Rd. 3, Questa, 

NM 87556. The Questa Municipal Office telephone number is (575) 586-0694. 

If you have any information regarding potential impacts to historic properties or environmental 

resources including wetlands or floodplains associated with this proposed project please provide 

it in writing to: 

 Regional Environmental Officer 

 Department of Commerce 

 Economic Development Administration 

 903 San Jacinto, Suite 206 

 Austin, TX 78701 
 

Comments received in the EDA Regional Office by 5:00 pm eastern on September 23, 2017 

will be considered.  A copy of the NEPA/NHPA decisional document will be available upon 

request at the above EDA Regional Office. 

 

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

Economic Development Administration 
Austin Regional Office 
903 San Jacinto, Suite 206 
Austin, TX 78701 

 


